

COPY

75-D Van Horne Avenue Dryden, Ontario P8N 2B2

July 12, 2012

Suzanne Joly Cesiunas 64 Davis Street Dryden, Ontario P8N 2Z2

Dear Ms. Cesiunas:

Re: Driver Training

This letter is to thank you for your recent defensive driving training you provided to our dental staff for our mobile dental office. The session was informative and greatly assisted our staff.

We appreciate your time and would utilize and/or recommend your services in the future.

Sincerely,

Dawn Sauvé

Dental Health Manager